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KFB Awards Grants to Kansas FFA Chapters
In its ongoing support of Kansas FFA Association, Kansas Farm Bureau (KFB)
awarded 10 grants worth $5,000 to FFA chapters across the state. The grants were
provided to help fund chapters partnering with county Farm Bureaus on local projects.

Chapters receiving $500 for a joint project in partnership with a county Farm Bureau
include: 

Atchison County and Atchison County Farm Bureau
Inman and McPherson County Farm Bureau
Junction City and Geary County Farm Bureau
La Crosse and Rush County Farm Bureau
Lyndon and Osage County Farm Bureau
Marais des Cygnes Valley and Osage County Farm Bureau
Skyline and Pratt County Farm Bureau
Southwestern Heights and Seward County Farm Bureau
Valley Heights and Marshall County Farm Bureau
Wellington and Sumner County Farm Bureau

These chapters were recognized on stage during the 90th Kansas FFA Convention on
Wed., May 30 at McCain Auditorium on the Kansas State University Campus 

Kansas Farm Bureau's mission is to strengthen agriculture and the lives of Kansans
through advocacy, education and service.


